
Dear Parents and Students of CCS, 

 

A great job was done by Mrs. Van Gundy, the parents, and students who participated in the float for the 

Christmas parade. Our nativity scene is a wonderful reminder to our community of the true meaning of 

Christmas. Christmas is about Jesus in a manger and the love, hope and peace that He brings.   

We certainly had a packed house for our Christmas Musical. Your children did a wonderful job! It is such 

a pleasure and joy watching them. Thank you to Ms. Wang for all of her efforts in leading the students. 

The end of the semester is December 16th.  I can’t believe we are half way through the school year. As 

we break for the Christmas Season, I pray you have a joy filled time with family and friends. I look 

forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 

Blessings, 

Marsha Anguiano/Principal 

Crossroads Christian School 

Wishing you and your family a 

very Merry Christmas and a 

Blessed New Year! 

Ms. Anguiano 


